
Minutes of the Paul Revere Village Association Board meeting 
 
November 7, 2011 
 
Members in attendance- Laurie Guptill, Helena Flanagan, Fred Stevens, Jeff Grinnell, 
Steven DiVirgilio 
 
The Board discussed the recent October storm which damaged many trees and one 
window. Damage will be reported to the insurance company.  
 
Two trees on Meetinghouse Lane will need to be replaced. The Board approved a cost of 
no more than $800 to replace these trees. 
 
The Board approved 5 Lexington’s renovations on the interior of the unit. 
 
The Board approved a propane fireplace for 6 Concord Rd. 
 
The Board reviewed financials and late homeowners. 
 
Minutes approved 5-0. 
 
Next Board meeting Monday December 5  6 pm 26 Lex 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


